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15th Harch 1979

Further to my last letter to you of 2lst

February | still have not heard anything
from Somerville,

it would assist my office if we could
find out whether or not they intended
inviting me to their gat‘ﬁrlna durzn

the sumer. ( due b ot Aons "'-:j“""‘"

| would be very grateful if you could
find out dlscrﬁetly- 4 ““j bo Mot Ny febbes wots

With best wishes, w -»0— Leee ,5“-’*-”‘“’

The Baroness Redcliffe-iaud
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